## TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR AUGUST 2025

**SUBMITTED BY: WAYNE BULL Calf** 

Hi all this is my August board report.

So, for August the shop, has been getting all district vehicles ready for the following school year, we had a bus inspection for all route and yellow buses, all buses passed, we had one mini bus that we've had trouble trying to get a heater for, it's been over a year, these buses are made in Canada, and very hard to find parts for. These heaters are different wiring. Also getting all windshields replaced that are in need.

We have attended the school orientations and welcoming back all our ninemonth bus drivers, good to see fresh faces again.

It's very good to start our year off with all the fresh energy that all bus drivers bring, and very excited to work with all district personal and students that we have the privilege of working with during the new school year.

So, this is my August report thanks for reading it God Bless.